
 
 
 
 

 

GORHAM ∙ WINDHAM 

GREAT FALLS #1 & GREAT FALLS #2  

BRIDGE REHABILITATION 

WINDHAM CENTER ROAD CLOSURE 

 
Scott Construction Corporation will be closing Windham Center Road 
to complete the rehabilitation of Great Falls #1 & Great Falls #2 
Bridges (6210 & 1529) over the Presumpscot River for the 
MaineDOT.  Great Falls Bridges are located approximately 0.5 miles 
westerly of River Road. The closure will start at 7:00 am on Monday, 
August 18th, 2025 and will be open to traffic on or before 
Wednesday, October 1st, 2025.  Detour routes will be provided.  If 
there are any questions, please contact Scott Construction at 207-
899-5709. Maine DOT WIN: 23655.00 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


